
In order to schedule visitation efficiently and gather all required information we ask that you complete 

the “​Request for Visitation Form”​. Upon completion, in its ​entirety​, please email completed form to 
Jessica DePasse ​JDePasse@GhentAL.com​. Your visitation spot will ​not be secured​ until this form is 
completed and received by Jessica.  You will still request your spot as you have done so previously via 

email with Jessica she will pencil you in, however if this form is not completed and returned within 24 
hours your visit will not be approved and will be removed from the schedule. We appreciate your 
understanding and patience as we work through this to find the most efficient way to gather and 

document the information necessary to complete a visit with your loved one.  

*Please note that a physical address must be provided for each visitor, PO Boxes will not be accepted.  
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Request for Visitation 

 

1. Resident Name that you wish to visit: __________________________________________ 
(First, Last) 

 

2. Name of visitor (s): ​First and Last​, ​please include age if under 18 
a. ____________________________________ 
b. ____________________________________ 

 
3. Physical​ address of visitor (s): ​no PO Boxes accepted 

a. ________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 

b. ________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
 

4. Phone number of visitor (s): ​Cell phone Preferred  
a. ____________________________________ 
b. ____________________________________ 

 
5. Email for visitor (s): ​if applicable  

a. ____________________________________ 

b. ____________________________________ 
 
 

If you have traveled internationally to a CDC restricted country or a hot spot state within the last 14 
days you will not be approved to visit, in addition to this if you have been in close contact with any 
individuals who traveled internationally to a CDC restricted country or a hot spot state you also will 

not be approved to visit at this time. We thank you for your understanding in our commitment to 
keep our residents and staff safe.  
 

 
 


